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Freedom 2000 LLLC
DBA Cando Recycling and Disposal
550 Calder Drive
PO Box 1314
Point Roberts, WA 98281-1314

June 21, 2009

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:
This filing is submitted by: Freedom 2000 LLC DBA Cando Recycling and Disposal

Docket number TG-081576 has been assigned to the original application of Freedom 2000 LLC
which was submitted on August 26, 2008.

Since that application and a subsequent prehearing conference as well as status reports;
consolidated dockets TG-080913; TG-081089; and TG- 082129, have culminated in the
Commission ordering Points Recycling and Refuse, LLC’s request to cancel their solid waste
certificate G-155 effective July 1, 2009; and the consolidated dockets closed.

This brings to light that Docket TG-081576 was for curbside recycling only, and was put forth
due to Points Recycling and Refuse, LLC’s discontinuation of and refusal to reinstate such
services in contravention of Whatcom County Code and previous attempts to have the WUTC
amend Points Recycling and Refuse, LLC’s tariff, removing those services.

Given these two circumstances, and in view of the statement posted on the Washington Utilities
and Transportation Commission’s Website; “The Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission (UTC) is seeking applicants to provide either temporary or permanent refise
collection and recycling services as specified by Whatcom County’s Comprehensive Solid Waste
Management Plan” Freedom 2000 LLC is submitting an gmended application, to provide all
services previously provided by Points Recycling and Refuse, LLC, including the curbside
recycling component which they discontinued in early 2008.

It is our understanding that this amended application may be included in Docket number TG-'

081576, but that due to the amendments, a new 30 day notice for protests will be required. We
are in recelpt of correspondence from Judge Friedlander dated June 19™ 2009 that indicates an
interest in our intentions given the current circumstances, and in inclination to proceed with the
July 6%, 2009 status hearing scheduled for 1:30 PM. We trust that those intentions are made
clear with the submission of the attached application and related documents and await the
Commission’s direction in this matter.




The new amended application complete with tariff provides:
For all services currently being offered in Point Roberts, Washington.

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the Whatcom
County Executive, Whatcom County Council, and Whatcom County Public Works Director

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned. The telephone
number is (360) 945-1410, the fax number is (360) 945-1410, and the e-mail address is
david @kordlyn.com.
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ellatly, Owndr/Manager

cc\ Whatcom County Executive
Whatcom County Council
Frank Abart, Director Public Works, Whatcom County




